
KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB 

     

MEN’S SENIORS SECTION 

 MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING  

4 March 2025 9.30am  

  
Present  
Trevor Townsend (TT), Peter Battley (PB), Andrew Curtis (AKC), Steve Grundy (SG) Graham Paine (GP) 
Andy Cumming (SAC), Mark Green (MG) 
 
Apologies:    
David Taylor (DT), 
 
 

1 Minutes of Previous Meeting held on 4th February 2025 
 
The minutes were agreed and ‘signed’. An electronic version will be sent to KE. 
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Matters Arising/Actions from Previous Meetings 
 
See attached table of actions.   
 
Finance 
 
The current balance is £ 2404.77 There has been no input during February. 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
DT 
 

4 Report from Captains’ Committee/MANCO 
 
 

 

 TT attended last month’s meeting in MG’s absence. 
 
Membership level is almost at capacity. We are just two golfers shy of full membership.  
 
Catering levels are not as hoped. We are around £ 50k short of planned receipts for the year. 
This appears to be an industry wide issue. There may be a necessity to add a bar card levy 
onto the membership fees for next year. 
 
The member survey regarding the ball chute and the bar costs and usage etc. 196 replies 
have been received. The club manager has sent out a news update on this subject. It is 
thought that there may need to be a further set of questions to elicit greater detail on some 
of the topics. 

TT/M
G 
 



 
 
Topics for Capcom 
 
It has been suggested that we offer draft ‘zero’ alcohol on draft. 
Perhaps a 4 for 3 offer on beers ? 
Food portions are generally considered to be large. Could we offer sandwiches without chips 
at a lower price ? 
The logs in the overflow car park; we need the spaces for cars. 
The proposed hybrid booking system. 
Second hole red zone. 
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Competitions 
 
The first, second and now third competitions of 2025 have been cancelled. The course has 
been very wet. 
 
The Knighton Heath knock out draw has been made. The draw will be posted shortly.  
 
 
Matches 
 

The Knighton Heath Winter League is proceeding. The last few matches are imminent. The 
final on 7th April. As previously noted we will run this year’s event to its completion, but 
2025 will be our final year. PB will contact RP to begin the organisation. 
 

The team sign-up sheet for the first senior’s friendly on March 24th, home the Came Down, 
has been posted. The match is on March 24th. The second match sign-up sheet, Barton (A) 
on April 2nd, is also up. 
 
The 2025 match sheet has been issued with captain and vice-captain names added. 
 
The 2026 matches have been confirmed. There will be no Friday matches. 
 
 

 
 
SG 
 
 
 
 
 
SAC 
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Newsletter 
 
The next Newsletter could include:   
 
Note new tees being constructed on 5 & 10 etc. 
Use of paths, wear to routes across grass. 
New season of friendlies up. Over 55’s for these games. Meet for coffee before, with a meal 
after with the opponents. 
Slow play etc. 
Ball chute use for late card in comps ! 
 
MG will circulate a draft for comment. 
 
Correspondence 

 
MG/ 
ALL 
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None 
 
 
Any Other Business 
 
AC has had a note from an entrant for the open scramble that has not been passed on. AC 
will contact the office for clarification.  
 
The handicap committee will be meeting soon, when all are available. 
 
The new club website is to go live today. 
 
 
 
 
Date of the Next Meeting 1st April 2025 
Apologies from SG & GP 
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SIGNED_  ________________________________ 
Men’s Seniors Section Captain 
 
DATE  ___  



 

Action 
Date 

Action Description 
Action 

On 
Outcome 

2/7/24 Contact roll-up groups about 
forthcoming matches 

All Continuing 

5/11/24 Volunteers are required for the 
Thursday clearance group. 
Notices will be posted and roll-up 
groups reminded. 

All  

    

 
 
 
 


